
From: Ralff Douglas, Kristin
Sent: 10/15/2013 6:33:27 PM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc:
Bee:
Subject: Re: CEO comments 

That would be great, thanks.

Sent from my iPhone

On Oct 15, 2013, at 6:25 PM, "Allen, Meredith" <MEAe@pge.com> wrote:

> Hi Kristin,
>
> I will track them down.
>
> Thanks,
> Meredith
>
> On Oct 15, 2013, at 10:19 AM, "Ralff Douglas, Kristin"
<kristin.ralffdouglas@.cpuc.ca.gov<mailto:kristin.ralfFdouglas@cpuc.ca.gov>> wrote:

>
> Hi there, is it possible to get a copy of Chris John’s comments from last week’s en banc? Thanks!
>
>
> Kristin Ralff Douglas
> Senior Policy Analyst, Sustainability and Customer Engagement
> California Public Utilities Commission
> 505 Van Ness Ave, San Francisco, CA 94102 
>415-703-2826
> krd@ppuc.ca.gov<mailto:krd@cpuc.ca.gov>
>
>
>
> PG&E is committed to protecting our customers' privacy.
> To learn more, please visit http://www.pge.coni/about/compaiiv/privacY/customer/
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